CITY OF GALLUP
WATER DEPARTMENT

carLLup PUBLIC NOTICE cALLuP

The City of Gallup Water Department is conducting an inventory of Lead and
Copper Service Lines for all residential and commercial water account

holders. This initiative is in compliance with the Environmental Protection
Agency&#39;s (EPA) 2021 Lead and Copper Rule Revisions (LCRR), which
has taken effect on October 16, 2024. Your cooperation is essential for

completing this inventory effectively.

Please visit the following link to participate in the material line service

survey:
https://www.gallupnm.gov/LeadandCopper
This page also provides information on reducing lead exposure, as well as

valuable resources from the EPA and NMED. We appreciate your

participation in this important process.

Any questions please call Utility Dispatch at 505-863-1200, Water Department at
505-863-1207 or after hours dispatch at 833-863-1212



